
 

 
 

PAID THROUGH 

June 2019 

Joseph Ball 

Chris Blevins 

Mark Brinkman 

Tony Childs 

Joe Hardesty 

Robert Harford 

Dana Hilton 

Robert Hindenlang 

Brandon Hodge 

Gary Howard 

Michael Johnson 

Danny Keen 

Stephen Landwehr 

Billie Luersman 

Timothy Marlatt 

Jason Miller 

Steven Mulholland 

Jesse Place 

Randy Rex 

Todd Rosebrook 

David Ruppert 

Mike Sauber 

Scott Scheid 

Craig Schmidt 

Andrew Schrader 

James Sons 

Samantha Swaney 

Shon Taylor 

Kenneth Weadock 

Nathaniel White 

Michael White 

Dylan Wireman 

 

PAID THROUGH 

May 2019 

Doug Cantrell 

Travis Davidson 

Caleb Elkins 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

May 2019 (con’t) 

Justin Grothouse 

John Harter 

Ryan Hefner 

Darren Krock 

Kyle Lyons 

Bethany Slonaker 

Rick Snider 

Tyler Steward 

 

PAID THROUGH 

April 2019 

Junior Conley 

Jason Grace 

Dan Grandlienard 

Stephen Nichols 

Cole Wilt 

 

PAID THROUGH 

March 2019 

Richard Evans 

Shanon Hauenstein 

Gail Jackson 

Brandon Miller 

Stanley Parsons 

Deron Perkins 

Evan Saunders 

John Sudduth 

 

PAID THROUGH 

February 2019 

Matthew Boedicker 

 

PAID THROUGH 

January 2019 

J Boedicker 

Seth Burgess 
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Training Director’s Report 
 

Hello from your Training Center!  Journeyman Training 

classes are ongoing now with Teledata Basics taking place 

next on August 6th and 8th.  As always, sign-up sheets for 

classes offered are available at the Union Hall and the 

Training Center.  This year’s apprenticeship class is full, 

but I will continue taking apprenticeship applications 

throughout the year and the next aptitude testing and 

interviews will be in 1 months’ time, so if you know of 

any good candidates please keep sending them to me.   

 

As always, please contact me if you have any suggestions 

or questions. 

I can be reached at 419-229-2775 or paul@limajatc.com 

 

 

           The Ole’ Guys        

July, already, this year is just flying by but I 

guess they say the older you get the faster time goes. 

I must be getting really old because it is really going 

fast. 
 

This month’s discussion was mostly about 

the Local contractors that we have, since none of us 

work anymore we just don’t know how many or who 

they are. We had to do a little investigating to fine 

out and it took some time but we got it done. 
 

The meeting is the second Wednesday of the 

month, 2:00P.M.  at the union hall, cookies and soft 

drinks provided all retirees are welcome. 
 

Things to think about: 
  

            I’m going to retire and live off of my savings. 

Not sure what I’ll do that second week 
 

            If you died with braces on, would they take 

them off? 
 

             Why do they put holes in crackers? 
 

             Why do they call him Donkey Kong if he is 

not a donkey?   
                 

           And finally: 
 

            If you put a chameleon in a room full of 

mirrors, what color would he turn? 
         

R. S.  

 

          Jim Hoskins 

 

mailto:paul@limajatc.com

